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								April 16, 2019


Sebnem Kalemli-Ozcan
Department of Economics
University of Maryland
Tydings Hall 4118D
College Park, MD 20742-7211

Dear Professor Kalemli-Ozcan:

I am delighted to confirm your attendance at the joint China Center for Economic Research-National Bureau of Economic Research conference at Peking University on May 23 and 24, 2019.  The CCER is arranging and paying for your airfare and your stay at Wenjin Hotel, South Gate of Tsinghua University,Chengfu Road,Haidian District in Beijing for the nights of May 23, 24, and 25.  This is near the Peking University campus where the conference will be held.

In addition, the NBER will pay for the night of May 25 at the Grand Hyatt, 1 East Chang An Avenue, Beijing.  This hotel is downtown near the Forbidden City and many other places you may want to visit during your stay in Beijing.

Cordially,



Carl Beck
Director of Conferences
National Bureau of Economic Research
1050 Massachusetts Avenue
Cambridge, MA 02138 USA
(617) 588 0380

